
Brown Room 
News 

Miss. Sexton and Mrs. Eiker 
10/6/14-10/10/14 

Note from the Teachers 
Reminder that Picture Day is Thursday, 
October 9th! Mrs. Eiker and I are very 
excited to see everyone in their fancy 

outfits!  
 
If you have not signed up for a classroom 
visit, please send us an e-mail, or call so we 
can get you signed up! The requirement is 
only to spend an hour in the classroom, but 
you are welcome to spend all day with us! 
The kids are very excited to share this day 
with you. 
ksexton@galesburg205.org 
jeiker@galesburg205.org  
 

 
 

Our Week 
This week we will really focus on colors! 
Last week was so crazy, we did not get 
a chance to work on colors as much as I 
would have liked. We will be focusing on 1 
color per week. Our first color will be 
red! There will be a paper bag going 
home with the children on Monday, so 
make sure to read the note, so we can 

make the learning more hands on!   

Peek at Last Week 
Last week we talked about fall, 
and everything that happens in 
fall, especially the changing 
colors of leaves. We have been 
learning about the different 
colors the leaves turn, and that 
this happens in fall (or Autumn, 
which is our “Fancy Nancy” word 
of the week.) 
 
The Brown Room officially has a 
frog! Our tadpoles have been 
growing, and we now have a 
green tree frog that is learning 
how to jump and crawl! The kids 
have been very fascinated by 
this whole process. 
 

Reminders/Wish List 
 

If any families want a few 
tadpoles to take home, please let 
Miss. Sexton or Mrs. Eiker know! 
We have more than we need, and 
would love for the children to get 
to experience this process at 
home as well.  

Snack 
 

10/6: Apples 
10/7: Cottage Cheese 
10/8: Pear’s 
10/9: Banana’s 
10/10: NO SCHOOL 
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